


Today’s Scripture 
                  Acts 2:42 - 47 



Fully Devoted - Meaning 
  



Fully Devoted - Meaning 
 - Unreserved Commitment 

 - Holding Nothing Back 

 - Total Abandonment 

 - Loyal – Faithful – Zealous 

 - Dedicated – Re Purposed 

 



1 Kings 8:60,61  “But your hearts must be 
WHOLLY DEVOTED to the Lord our God.”    
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2 Chronicles 16:9  “For the eyes of the Lord 
range throughout the earth to strengthen those 
whose hearts are FULLY COMMITTED to Him.”   

 



Mark 12:30  “And you shall love the Lord your 
God with ALL your heart and with ALL your soul 
and with ALL your strength.”   This is the 
greatest commandment.   
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Acts 20:23,24  “I consider my life worth nothing 
to me, if only I may finish the race and 
complete the task the Lord Jesus has given me.” 

 





  

It’s only through Total Commitment – Full 
Devotion – Every Day that we can find the 

blessed, full life we were meant to enjoy! ! !  



Every Day Faith 
Starts  

with Jesus  
 
  

  



Every Day Faith Starts with Jesus  

 
Philippians 2:5 – 8  “Jesus emptied himself – 
became a servant, obedient to death – even 
death on a cross.” 

 

  

  

 

 



Every Day Faith Starts with Jesus  

 
Philippians 2:5 – 8  “Jesus emptied himself – 
became a servant, obedient to death – even 
death on a cross.” 

 

Acts 2:38  “Repent and be baptized everyone of 
you.”   

  

 

 



Every Day Faith Starts with Jesus  

 
 Acts 2:19 “Repent, then and turn to God, so 
that your sins may be wiped out, that times of 
refreshing may come from the Lord.” 

  

 2 Corinthians 6:2  “For God says – Indeed the 
“Right Time”  is now.  Today is the day of 
Salvation.”    

 

  




